




FW: Theresa A. Carson Board Resignation letter

warren wilhelmconsulting.com <warren@wilhelmconsulting.com>
Fri 8/30/2024 2:26 PM
To:​Brown, Melissa, PED <Melissa.Brown@ped.nm.gov>​
Cc:​rbouldes <rbouldes@aol.com>;​Jeron Campbell <jeron@acespublicschools.org>​

Missy, Jeron is sending the Change Notification form.  Theresa A. Carson is aka Anne Young.
 
Warren
 
From: Anne Young <tc2young@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 11:37 AM
To: warren wilhelmconsulting.com <warren@wilhelmconsulting.com>
Subject: Board Resignation
 

July 29, 2024

Greetings Warren,

 

Per our conversation after our last Governing Board meeting July 11, 2024; I am writing to you today to officially resign from ACES Tech Charter School Governing Board
effective, September 1, 2024.

 

My other commitments have become too great for me to fulfill the requirements of my position as a board member, and I believe it is best for me to make room for someone
with the time and closer proximity to Albuquerque to serve in this capacity.

 

It has been a pleasure being a part of this Governing Board since 2021.  I am very proud of all we have accomplished and have no doubt the board will continue these and
greater successes in the future.

 

As I depart from the Board, I would like to offer the name of Diale Fomukong as a potential Board member; she is currently a Senior Planner at the Aviation Department and
former Planning Development Coordinator for the Department of Economic Development for the City of Albuquerque.  Her passion for education and connections within the
City of Albuquerque would be an asset to the Board (I will forward her letter of interest, contact information, and resume for the Board’s consideration).

 

Regards,

 

Theresa A. Carson
 

9/8/24, 10:19 PM Mail - Jeron Campbell - Outlook

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQkADA5NDhmMjhhLWNkNTUtNDhjNy04NDY3LTFiY2ZiOWNhMThhZQAQAKKRVTEjAqtEklAM911oqu4%3D 1/1


